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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Idaho Housing is governed by a seven-member Board of Commissioners. The Governor appoints members 
to four-year fixed terms and designates the Chairman of the Board. The Board members elect a Vice Chair-
man and Secretary/Treasurer. 

Idaho Housing’s Board provides overall policy direction in governing business activities, as well as setting 
long-term goals for meeting Idaho’s future housing needs. The Board’s commitment of time and energy con-
tributes to an improved quality for thousands of Idaho citizens. Their leadership has been critical to Idaho 
Housing's past accomplishments and is certainly vital to our future success.

Scot Ludwig

Managing Partner
Ludwig | Shoufler | Miller | Johnson
Appointed 2020
Tern Expires July 1, 2024

Steven R. Keen
Chairman

SVP, CFO and Treasurer of
Idaho Power and IDACORP
Appointed 2008
Reappointed July 1, 2014
TTerm Expires July 1, 2022

Ralph G. Cottle
Vice Chairman

Retired Bank President 
and CEO
Appointed 2010
Reappointed July 1, 2014
TTerm Expires July 1, 2022

Mark P. Dunham

Consultant
Appointed 2012
Reappointed July 1, 2016
Term Expires July 1, 2024

Jeffrey G. Nesset

Senior Vice President
Financial Advisor
D.A. Davidson & Co.
Appointed 2015
Term Expires July 1, 2022

Nancy Vannorsdel
Secretary-Treasurer

Finance/Community Leader
Appointed 2016
Term Expires July 1, 2024

Tracy Silver

Retired US Bank Wealth 
Management Division Director
(Idaho/Washingtion)
Appointed 2021
Term Expires July 1, 2024
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SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM

Shawn Hafer

DIRECTOR
HUMAN RESOURCES

Chuck Kracht

VICE PRESIDENT
LOAN SERVICING

Jason Lantz

DIRECTOR
MARKETING/COMMUNICATIONS

Wayne Millward

CONTROLLER

Mark Suderman

DIRECTOR
HOMEOWNERSHIP LENDING

Craig Stoddard

DIRECTOR
RENTAL ASSISTANCE

Susan Semba

EXECUTIVE VP
HOMEOWNERSHIP LENDING

Gerald Hunter

PRESIDENT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

John Chung

CHIEF
FINANCIAL OFFICER

Rick Skinner

GENERAL COUNSEL

Greg Blake

CIO & VICE PRESIDENT
ADMINISTRATION

Brady Ellis

VICE PRESIDENT 
HOUSING SUPPORT PROGRAMS

Cory Phelps

VICE PRESIDENT
PROJECT FINANCE


